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Welcome to Week 5! 
 

Book Week Parade 

 

Friday: We invite families and friends to 

share in our Book Week Celebrations 

9.15:  Dress up parade! We encourage 

students to dress up as their favourite book 

character or follow the Book Week theme; Find 

your Treasure - and join in the fun. 

After: Classrooms will be open for families and 

friends to stay and join in the activities. 

11.00: Shared morning tea/recess in the 

activity room.  

We ask that each family bring a plate of 

finger food to share 

 

Come, stay, play and check out 
the amazing display in the 

library! 

Thanks to Mrs Prior and her helpers! 

Father’s Day Stall 
 

There will be a Father’s Day stall at recess and lunch on 

Friday 31
st
 August in the library. This is a great opportunity 

for students to purchase a gift for dad for Father’s Day.  

Assemblies 
 

Assemblies will be every  
2

nd
 Wednesday morning at 9am  

 

Like us on Facebook - Peterborough Primary School 

Parents and Friends meeting 
 

There will be a Parents and friends meeting on Friday 31
st
 

August at 11.30am in the School Library. This is a great 
opportunity to get involved and support the students and 
school.  
 
East of the Ranges Choir 
 

Tuesday 28
th
 August students from the 5/6/7 class will be 

performing at the Northern Festival Theatre in Port Pirie 
with many other children from various schools.  
If you have not yet bought your tickets they are now 
available at the Theatre or online; Adults $15, Concession 
$12 and Under 17 $10.  
Come along and support the students who will be 
representing Peterborough Primary and Yunta Campus.  
 
Opinion Survey 
 

Thank you to all of the families who have already returned 
the Opinion Surveys. If you have not had the opportunity 
to complete the form please take some time to fill it out 
and return it to school by as soon as possible.  
 
Next Assembly 
 

Next Wednesday 29
th
 August 9am, Activity Room 

 
Governing Council Meeting 
 

The next Governing Council meeting will be Monday 10
th

 
September 9.00am in the staffroom.  
 
Date Savers 

 Tuesday 28
th

 August East of the Ranges Choir Port 
Pirie 

 Friday 31
st
 August parents and friends meeting 

11.30am 

 Friday 7
th
 September School Closure Day 

 Tuesday 11
th
 September Early Finish; 2.30pm/2pm 

Yunta 

 Thursday 27
th
 September School Concert; Town 

Hall 
 
Uniforms 
 

Reminder – Uniforms and hats are compulsory every 
day! 
As we are a SunSmart School students are required to 
wear a hat at all times when outside– The policy states 
NO HAT NO PLAY except when the UV levels are below 
3! 

From the Principal                     

HATS - All Year Round 
   NO HAT - NO PLAY 

 (Except when UV levels are < 3) 



Dates To Remember - 2018   

20th - 24th August  Book Week 

Tues 28th August  Kindy Visit 

    Choir Port Pirie 

Thurs 30th August  Performance Moz’s  

    Music  

Fri 7th September  School Closure Day 

Mon 10th September  School Council Meeting 

Assemblies 
 

Assemblies will be every  
2

nd
 Wednesday morning at 9.00am  

 

Week 6 - 29th August 
 

Week 8 - 12th September 
 

 
 

Peterborough Primary School Book Week Parade to be held on  Friday August 24th.                                                                                                                    

Following the parade we invite families and friends to stay and join the students for a morning of fun       

activities in classrooms and a morning tea. 

9.15am  -We will begin the day with a dress up parade.                                                                                     

We encourage students to dress up and join in the fun.  

After the parade (about 10am) there will be lots of fun literacy activities in classrooms for                         

students and their families to share. 

At 11.00am  we will have a big recess in the activity room.   

                          We ask that each family provide a plate of finger 

food to share.  

Theme for 2018 -Find Your Treasure 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 
The Premier’s Reading Challenge is well under way with many students 

 completing the Challenge.  

There is still a little time for students to complete the Challenge. 

All Premier’s Reading Challenge forms are due in by Friday 7th September. 

The Reception/ Year 1/ Year 2/ and Learning Centre had a wonderful time at the  
Patch Theatre production of ‘Cranky Bear’ in Port Pirie last Tuesday. 



5/6/7 Camp 2018 
 

Sandra, Pam and the 5/6/7 students would like to thank Mrs Hill and Mr Tyas for coming on 
camp with us this year. 
Thank you for driving the bus, helping us find lost items, and generally helping us over the 
three days, without your support camp would not have run so smoothly. We hope you  
enjoyed yourselves and had a fabulous SSO week. 
 

Huge thank you to all the families who donated cakes, biscuits and slices, they were  
delicious and greatly appreciated after long walks and snacks before bed. 
 

Thank you must also go to our wonderful students who displayed all of our school values and 
effective learner qualities whilst on camp. 
 

Courage, Bravery, Persistence, Resilience, Kindness and collaboration, Well done everyone!! 
 
Final thanks go to Peterborough Primary for subsidising the cost of the camp. 
 

Sandra Gresch 


